Michael L. Mosher President & Chief Executive Officer



June 8, 2018

Mr. J. Robert Mann, Jr., PE Chairman E-J Electric T&D 53 North Plains Industrial Rd. Wallingford, CT 06492

Dear Robert:

In the wake of the severe and deadly storm that ripped through our region recently, we would like to express our sincere appreciation and thanks for your critical assistance in restoring electric service to our customers in the four days that followed.

Over the course of just a few hours on the late afternoon of Tuesday, May 15th, a powerful weather event swept through our system, delivering 100+ mph winds with two confirmed tornados and "macrobursts," along with heavy rainfall. The storm interrupted service to nearly 74,000, or approximately a quarter of our customers, and left damage unlike many of us had ever seen in the Hudson Valley. Sadly, the storm claimed the lives of two local residents.

Restoration efforts of this magnitude require a team of dedicated professionals, and on behalf of all of our customers and the entire Central Hudson organization, we would like to thank you for providing your assistance and expertise in our time of need.

Sincerely.

Michael L. Mosher

President & CEO

Timothy D. Hayes

Manager, T&D Operations

Emergency Response

/dmg

284 South Avenue Poughkeepsie NY 12601 (845) 486-5577 Office (845) 486-5465 Fax mmosher@cenhud.com

www.CentralHudson.com

Charles A. Freni

Sr. Vice President

Customer Services and T&D Operations

Laules Co. Z

Donald L. DuBois

Manager, Electric T&D